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JOHNSON COUNTY SKYWARN NET 18 SEPTEMBER JULY 2022 
The net was called at shortly after issue of a severe thunderstorm warning that included parts of 
Johnson County. At about 6:39 (L) one mobile station encountered dime to quarter-sized hail on 
highway 22 near Riverside IA as well as some small (1-2"diameter) branches on roadway. This report 
was relayed to NWS/DVN by landline. No other reports were received by the net and it stood down at 
8:28 PM. following expiration of the warning. No severe weather was encountered, and no reports were 
made to NWSA second warning was issued at 8:34 PM, but no net was called, at least in part because 
the warned part of the county was out of range of any of our spotters. 
 
PARTICIPANTS 
 
KI0JP (IC, net control) 
K0LUM (IC) 
K0IVY (IC) 
KE0IZE (Norway) 
KQ0Y (North Liberty) 
KE0NBH (IC)KE0SSM 
KD0L (IC) 
KE0CHQ (IC) 
KC0ISV (IC) 
KC0WLO) IC 
W0ABC (Swisher) 
KD0TG (IC) 
W0JWC (IC) 
W0ABC (Swisher) 
W0PJU (IC) 
KF0BXT (North Liberty) 
KE0SSM (Cedar Rapids) 
 

-- KI0JP, net control, reporting 
 


